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The Roxborough,
Ottawa, December 2, 1919

Mr. S. Edgar Briggs,
The Pleming H. Revell Company,
1568 Fifth Avenue,
Faw York.

My dear Yr. Briggs:

I have just received your letter of November
29, and thank you for the inguiries you have made with
respect to the missing plates for the illustratioms in
"The Secret of Heroism". If thay should turn up in
your offices, 1 should be glad if you would have them
sent on to Thomas Allen in Toronto. In any case,
printing will not be delayed, as I have furnished the
original photograph for the frontispiecce, and a repro-
duction can be made, if necessary, from the other print
as it appears in the volume itself.

I hope there will be opportunity before long
to see you in New York. 1If it can be, I should like
to take advantage of your suggestion that together we
meet & number of mutual frisnds in the Canadian Club of
New York.

Heartily reciprocuating the good wishes you
have conveyed, and with kind personal regards,

Believe me,

Yours very sincerely,
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